UNAPPROVED
SELECTBOARD BUDGET MEETING MINUTES November 23, 2022

This meeting was called to order by Terry Chapman at 5:00 pm at the Community Center in
Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zeke Goodband (via phone), Maria Glabach, Terry Chapman, David
Baxendale

Members absent: Rebecca Lotka

Also present: None

The Board discussed paving in the Highway budget versus setting up a separate paving fund.

Also discussed was animal control with the Sheriff’s Department. Then the Board reviewed the
Highway budget, General Fund budget, wages, and briefly discussed the Capital Plan.

The work session adjourned at 6:20 pm

Approved

Zeke Goodband, Chair

Terry Chapman, Vice-Chair

Submitted by Maria Glabach, Clerk



